www.bocholt.de/en/news/music-school/music-school-only-reachable-by-phone-to-a-limited-extent Seite 1/1

22. May 2023

Music school only reachable by phone to a limited extent

Use direct dial numbers

At the moment, the administration of the Bocholt-Isselburg Music School can only be
reached by telephone to a limited extent for technical reasons. Anyone wishing to call the
music school must use one of the two extensions, the city informs.

The extension numbers of the music school are 02871 /239 17-12 and 02871 /239 17 -
14. The music school can be reached under these numbers as usual during opening hours.
These are Mondays to Fridays between 10 am and 12 pm and Mondays, Tuesdays and
Thursdays from 2 pm to 4.30 pm.
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